
 
 
From: Clive Russell   
Sent: Tuesday, August 13, 2024 4:27 PM 
To: Section 62A Applications <section62a@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> 
Subject: Land to west of Thaxted Road Saffron Walden 
 

  REF: land to west of Thaxted Road Saffron Walden Essex  S62A/2024/0051. 
  
  Please note with reference to the plan for this proposed development with 
regard to the cycling and walking routes on this site,that the route is shown as 
cutting through the tree line as exists,and creates a thoroughfare into The Glebe; 
The Glebe being adjacent. The piece of land that this is proposed to cut through is 
the allocated car parking space for Glebe residents,and is always in use,and has 
been since the construction of the Glebe houses. 
Therefore I would ask that this ill considered aspect be refused. 
Kind regards, 
C.W.Russell 
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